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SUBJECT: DELTA ENERGY CENTER (DEC) (98-AFC-03C)
RESPONSE TO GREGGORY L. WHEATLAND’S LETTER DATED
AUGUST 12, 2009

Dear Mr. Wheatland:

This letter is in response to your letter dated August 12, 2009 regarding the status of
Units 1, 2, 3 at the Delta Energy Center. Thank you for the timely and thorough
response to my email to Barbara McBride dated July 13, 2009.

The changes to Unit 1, which were described in your letter, have been reviewed and
approved by the Energy Commission staff. If there are any planned improvements'to
Units 2 and 3, please let me know in advance of starting any work.

Improvements that necessitate changes to the DEC project description, Conditions of

Certification or are collectively equal to or greater than 50 Megawatts will require a

Petition to Amend. | am available at your convenience, if and when a pre-amendment
. meeting is needed.

If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 654-3864, or e-mail me at
Ajgarcia@energy.state.ca.us.

Sincerely,

/

Angelique Juarez-Garcia
Compliance Project Manager

Siting, Transmission & Environmental
Protection Division



